
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (High Haden Road, Cradley Heath) 
(Temporary Road Closure) Order 2025 intends to temporarily prohibit 
vehicles from proceeding along High Haden Road between the extended 
boundaries of No’s 43/45 to No’s 47/49.  
 
Traffic will be diverted via High Haden Crescent and vice-versa.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 26/03/2025 effective from 24/03/2025.  
 
Purpose – to facilitate the repair of a water main.  
 
For more information contact Megan Gibbs of South Staffs Water – 01922 
638282. 
  
 


